M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
 DR.MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                       KAREN BYRD

                       JULIA PILE 

                       DR. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER
                       JESSE PARKS

                       MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:           MARCH 2, 2021
RE:                MEMORANDUM RELATED TO CHILD CARE PROGRAM

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY, CABINET AND CONNER CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER
The Commonwealth of Kentucky has received funding under the CARES Act to provide an incentive grant to existing licensed, certified, and registered childcare provider who need assistance in sustaining their business or reopening from temporary closure.
The Conner Child Development Center will receive $108,000 and plan to use the Funding for salaries, as outlined in the agreement. Four total payments will be issued to the Conner Child Development Center and must be expended by June 30, 2022.
     I have attached a copy of the Child Care Payment Agreement for your 
review. 


 I recommend the board approve the Child Care Payment Agreement, as presented.
